
From: Patricia Morison 

Sent: 20 December 2022 17:11 

To: Planning Planning 

Subject: Application number 2022/4549/P South End Road 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and 
may be malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to 
take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been 
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so 
extra vigilance is required. 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
I was abroad so unfortunately missed the deadline for this application. 
 
i hope you will register my OBJECTION. 
 
 The raised parking platform in the front garden of this house is entirely out of 
character for the street. It is highly visible to passers . 
 The car actually dominates the prospect of these attractive houses, and of the view 
along the street. 
 
The large maintenance structure next to the parking bay is also highly intrusive. 
Together they make an extraordinary intervention in this conservation area, which is 
much visited by tourists to the HEath and Keats House. 
 
It is extremely strange that permission was granted. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Patricia Morison 
 


